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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

I would like to say “Diolch yn fawr” to you all for your warm welcome in 

the Diocese of Menevia.  My heartfelt thanks to all who attended the 

Installation Mass in the Cathedral Church of St. Joseph on 23 June 2022.  

 

It was a great joy for me that the day arrived, I was able to be with you.   

I look forward to getting to know everyone in the Diocese of Menevia. 

  

Let us pray for one another as we embark on this new journey together so 

that the life of faith may be built up and spread across the Diocese.    

 

With my kindest wishes and prayers. 

 

Yours devotedly, 

 

+Mark O’Toole 

 

Archbishop of Cardiff 

& Bishop of Menevia 

 

 

 
 


